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CARNEGIE CORPORATION
OF NEW YORK

522 FIFTH AVENUE 
NEW YORK December 30, 1932

Office op tiik I'hksidest

Sir Arthur ?/» Currie, Principal 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir Arthur :

Thank you for your letter of the 21st in 

regard to the possibility of a renewed contribution 

from the Corporation for support of the Library School. 

I shall be glad to bring this to the attention of 

our advisers and Trustees, and when a decision has 

been reached, we shall let you know.
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